
Reference: Opportunity for students from the Nuclear Energy Agency (NEA)  

 

The NEA will be hosting the Third Annual Global Commencement for Nuclear Engineering and 

Related Sciences (Please find the registration link here) on June 29 at 14:30 CEST. This event is an 

occasion to celebrate the accomplishments of the students of nuclear sciences and engineering. 

 

In addition to this online commencement, this year will feature the first edition of the NEA Global 

Commencement Student Competition. The competition gives students the opportunity to send 

in a short submission, in any form, answering the question “The relationship between nuclear 

and society: what does it mean to you?” The competition deadline is 30 May 2022 (one week 

extention) and the winner selected will be granted the opportunity to attend an all-expenses 

paid trip to a nuclear-related conference.  

 

With this in mind, we would like to offer all students the opportunity to apply and would greatly 

appreciated if you circulated the announcement and graphic listed below to relevant  student 

networks. We greatly appreciate your help! 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to send them to globalforum@oecd-nea.org.    

 

The competition closes on 30th May 2022, 23:59 CEST Paris time. Details about the 

competition and how to participate can be found here. 

 

 

 
 

문의: 김 은희 교수 (eunhee@snu.ac.kr), 서울대학교 원자핵공학과 
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